Northern lllinois District — North & West Fall Pastors’ Conference
Lake Lawn Resort, Delavan, Wisconsin
Tuesday & Wednesday | October 10-11, 2017

Joining Jesus - Show Me How

September 1, 2017
Dear Partners in the Gospel of Christ,

This year’s Northern lllinois District — North & West Fall Pastors’ Conference will be held Tuesday &
Wednesday, October 10th & 12th at Lake Lawn Resort in Delavan, Wisconsin. Our presenter this year
will be Rev. Greg Finke. Greg Finke serves as Executive Director of Dwelling 1:14. Learn more at
Dwelling114.org.

Action Item 1: Conference Registration
e Mail in your completed conference registration form and payment to the registrar, Rev. Matt
Hoffmann at St. Andrews Lutheran Church, 260 N Northwest Highway, Park Ridge, IL 60068.
e Make your check payable to “North Region Pastors’ Conference” or “West Region Pastors’
Conference” depending on the region to which you belong.
Registration deadline is Friday, September 29, 2017
Registration questions? Contact Rev. Matt Hoffmann at (847) 823-6656

Action Item 2: Lodging
e You are responsible for your own lodging arrangements. Please call Lake Lawn at
1-800-338-5253 to reserve a room with the NID North & West Region Pastors’ Conference rate.
e Lake Lawn Resort is offering the following room rates for Tue.-Wed., October 10-11, 2017
- Luxury Lodge King Room (one bed) - $89
- Luxury Lodge Queen Room (two queen beds) - $99
- Luxury Lodge Loft King Room (one bed & twin loft) - $119
- Luxury Lodge Loft Queen Room (two beds & twin loft) - $119
- Luxury Lodge Loft Suite Room (king bed, queen pull-out, and loft twins) - $199
**A resort fee of $12 will also be added to each room per night. Tax will also be added
unless you bring proof your congregation’s tax-exemption with you to the conference.
You will provide this proof at final check-out.**
e Room Reservation deadline is also Friday, September 29, 2017. Any reservations received
after this cut-off date will be accepted on an available basis.

You may download additional forms on the NID Website / President’s Office / Pastor Conferences.
Questions regarding registration for vendors/exhibitors, please contact Rev. Matt Hoffmann at (847)
823-6656 or pastorhoffmann@standrewslutheranschool.org.

In the name of Christ, and for the committee,
Rev. John Scott, Conference Chair
john@crosspointlakewood.org | (815) 893-0888



